Subject: FW: Power Outge Inquiry - Further round of RFls

From: Jacqui Glynn
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2014 3:07 PM
Subject: Power Outage Inquiry - Further round of RFIs

Good afternoon,
Newfoundland Power has advised the Board that they have RFIs which they wish to ask on the power outage review
prior to Liberty’s report being issued. Any party wishing to issue further RFls must file the same by Wednesday,

September 24, 2014.

As with the latest round of RFls, the response date for the RFIs will be set for 3 weeks, October 15, 2014. Hydro may
request an extension by Friday, September 26 if it cannot meet the response date of 3 weeks.

Thanks
Jacqui





